
You're Invited! 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Teacher-Parent Event on Date at Time. This event 

will take place at Location. 

Join us for an evening of collaboration and community as we discuss your child's progress and 

how we can work together to support their learning journey. 

Please RSVP by RSVP Date to let us know if you will be able to attend. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Warm regards, 

Your Name 

Your Position 

School Name 


